January 12", 2023

City of Hamilton

Planning & Economic Development Department
71 Main Street West, 5" Floor

Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5

Re: 115,117 GEORGE STREET & 220,222 MAIN STREET WEST, HAMILTON,
ONTARIO

To Whom it May Concern,

I'am writing this letter as confirmation that | support the upcoming development at the
above properties in Downtown Hamilton, at the corner of Main Street West and Queen
Street South. As a local business owner in the neighbourhood, owner of [ I EGTGGN

-Hess Street S, from my view it is very positive to see the area moving forward with a
development like this.

As a real estate professional, | understand the need for increased housing options and
commercial locations to ensure that the city grows appropriately.

With this 23 storey building, there will be added supply into the housing market which
will make Hamilton a more attractive location for people to live, visit, and ultimately
contribute to our local economy. Personally, | would like to see more density.

Please include my letter as part of the public documents for this project.

Kind regards,

Adrian Mekli



